
 

 

 

 

 

December 9th, 2016 

 

 

 Clark-Reliance Corporation of Strongsville, Ohio, USA is pleased to announce 

that we have acquired Enervac Corporation of Cambridge, Ontario, Canada.  Due to 

legal and tax requirements the name Enervac Corporation has been changed to Enervac 

International ULC.  The Enervac business will continue to be managed by Anthony 

Guglielmi and Dave Buchan and both Anthony and Dave are officers of Enervac 

International ULC. 

 

 Enervac has built a great brand over the years and as such has developed many 

great partnerships with customers, distribution companies and suppliers.  We expect 

those partnerships to not only be maintained but to grow along with us over the coming 

years. 

 

 We have been fortunate to retain the entire Enervac team and we expect to grow 

the business with this team in the existing Cambridge, Ontario facility. 

 

 Clark-Reliance has many strong brands, a global sales organization and joint 

ventures in Brazil and India that will contribute to Enervac’s growth.  In addition, our 

manufacturing facilities in Strongsville and Boerne, Texas will provide resources to the 

Enervac range of products. 

 

 You can learn more about both companies by visiting www.clark-reliance.com or 

www.enervac.com. 

 

 

http://www.clark-reliance.com/

